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Junod, Rebecca 

From: Ullrich, Elizabeth 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, October 18, 2017 10:58 AM 
Victoria Hollinger 

Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Christina Kaba 
RE: RE: [Ext] RE: FMC - License No. 37-35439-01 03034 0 l 3 
CFA Appendix A.2.4 Model CFA.docx 

And one more form, please: the "Certification of Financial Assurance" form, filled out for your license 
application. It can be found in NUREG 1757, volume 3, Appendix a.2.4. 
https://www.nrc.gov/docs/Ml 1204/Ml 12048A683. pdf 

I have attached a version in Word that I developed by copy-and-paste from the 1556 Vol 3 App A.2.4, or you 
can use the link above. If I missed this in the documents you already sent, just let me know that, please. 
Thanks, 
Betsy 

From: Victoria Hollinger [mailto:Victoria.Hollinger@fmc.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 10:07 AM 
To: Ullrich, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Ullrich@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Christina Kaba <Christina.Kaba@fmc.com> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: [Ext] RE: FMC - License No. 37-35439-01 

Thank you, Betsy. I will put the original in the mail today. 

Victoria W. Hollinger 
Environmental, Health & Safety Counsel 

-FMC 
FMC Corporation 
2929 Walnut Street, Philadelphia, PA 19104 
Office: 215-299-5810 
Cell: 215-287-5861 

From: Ullrich, Elizabeth [mailto:Elizabeth.Ullrich@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 7:48 AM 
To: Victoria Hollinger <Victoria.Hollinger@fmc.com> 
Cc: Christina Kaba <Christina.Kaba@fmc.com> 
Subject: [Ext] RE: FMC - License No. 37-35439-01 

According to our guidance in NUREG 1757, Volume 3, Appendix 12. I need an "originally signed duplicate" of 
the Standby Trust Agreement. I can base my review on the scanned copy, but apparently I still need an 
originally signed duplicate for our files in safe storage. 

Thanks, 
Betsy 
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From: Victoria Hollinger [mailto:Victoria.Hollinger@fmc.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 4:25 PM 
To: Ullrich, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Ullrich@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Christina Kaba <Christina.Kaba@fmc.com> 
Subject: [External_Sender] FMC - License No. 37-35439-01 

Hi Betsy. As a follow up to FMC's October 6, 2017 response to the NRC's Requests for Additional Information, I have 
attached executed copies of the Letter of Credit and Standby Trust Agreement. I understand that the original signed 
Letter of Credit is being mailed directly to the NRC; please let me know if you would like a hard copy of the Standby Trust 
Agreement as well. 

Please contact me should you have any additional questions. 

Thank you, 

Victoria W. Hollinger 
Environmental, Health & Safety Counsel 

T"MC 

FMC Corporation 
2929 Walnut Street, Philadelphia, PA 19104 
Office: 215-299-5810 
Cell: 215-287-5861 
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